
Hemblington	Primary	School	
	

A	Primary	Reading	Curriculum	:	Year	5	

Texts	will	be	chosen	to	support	the	children’s	writing	in	English	lessons	and	in	other	subjects	across	the	curriculum.	
	

Year 
Group 

Decoding Fluency and 
Reading 

Behaviours 

Vocabulary (2a) Retrieval (2b) Summarising (2c) Inference (2d) Predicting (2e) Analyse (2f) Authorial Intent 
 (2g) 

Compare (2h)	

 
Year 5 

Uses a range 
of strategies 
to work out 
unfamiliar 

words. 
 

Apply their 
growing 

knowledge of 
root words, 
prefixes and 

suffixes,  
both to read 
aloud and to 
understand 
the meaning  
of the words 
they meet. 
(Objective 
repeated in 

Years 3  
and 4.) 

Reads silently 
with good 

understanding, 
using a range of 

strategies to 
work out 

unfamiliar 
words. 

 
Refines 

questions to 
deepen 

understanding 
of a text. 

 
Justifies 
personal 

response to 
particular texts 
and characters 
with evidence. 

 
Self-corrects 
spontaneously  

in order to 
enhance 

expression, 
intonation or to 

reinterpret 
what has been 

said. 

Uses a range  
of strategies 
to identify  
the meaning  

of new 
vocabulary. 

 
Identifies 

examples of 
effective 

description 
that evoke  

time or place 
commenting on 
both word and 

sentence 
choice. 

 

Justifies personal 
response to particular 
texts and characters 

with evidence. 
 

Comments on the use of 
language using 

terminology including: 
onomatopoeia, metaphor, 

personification. 
 

Identifies how the 
author signals change in 
the narration, time and 

place and notes the 
effect this has on them 

as a reader. 
 

Retrieves information, 
referring to more than 
one place in the text,  
and where there is 

competing or distracting 
information. 

 
Comments on how a 

character is built and 
presented referring to 

dialogue, action and 
description. 

 
Deeper Learning  

Identifies how an author 
varies speech by using 

direct or reported 
speech at different 
points in the story. 

 

Identifies 
balanced or 

biased  
viewpoints and 
discuss texts 
which explore 
more than one 
perspective on  

an issue. 
 

Checks whether 
viewpoint 

changes in the 
story. 

 
 

Provides evidence of 
characters changing 
within a story and 
discusses possible 

reasons where reasons 
are not fully stated in 

the text. 
 

Recognises that 
characters may have 

different perspectives 
 in the story. 

 
Considers the time and 
place where a story is 

set and looks for 
evidence of how that 
affects characters’ 

behaviour and/or plot 
development. 

 
Analyses character 
appearance, actions  

and relationships and 
makes deductions  

about relationships and 
attitudes. 

 
Identifies examples of 

dialogue that show 
different degrees of 

formality and considers 
what this implies about 

the relationship/context. 

Identifies 
whether changes 
in characters met 
or challenged the 

reader’s 
expectations. 

Analyses 
paragraph 

structures in 
similar texts 
noting and 

commenting on 
differences and 

similarities. 

Explores  
in-depth the 
meaning of 
particular  

multi-layered 
(figurative) 

word/phrases, 
deciding what 

effect the 
author most 

probably 
intended on the 

reader and 
justifying this 
with further  

evidence from 
the text. 

 

Checks whether 
the viewpoint 
changes within 

the story. 
 

Identifies 
balanced or 

biased 
viewpoints and 
discusses texts 
which explore 

more than 
viewpoint on an 

issue. 	

	


